For Immediate Release-December 17, 2020
RECORD SALES TAX ALLOCATION AND RECEIPTS COLLECTED IN THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE 
Goldthwaite, Texas. Calendar year 2020 proved to be a record year for business activity in the City of Goldthwaite based on sales tax receipts and allocations to the City of Goldthwaite.  The total amount of sales tax allocated to the City, for calendar year 2020, was $480,355.  This is the largest amount of sales tax received by the City and exceeded last year’s record high receipts.  
“2020 has proved to be an interesting year in a number of ways,” explained Mayor Mike McMahan.  “Not only have we seen the increase in sales tax receipts, which leads us to believe, that we have a corresponding increase in overall business activity, we are also seeing quite a bit of interest in Goldthwaite and new business development occurring in our City.  We have several restaurants in various stages of development, ground has been broken on the construction of a new truck stop and convenience store, a re-sale shop has opened and increased real estate activity.”  
Over a year ago the City and the Goldthwaite Economic Development Corporation launched an initiative called, “Discover Goldthwaite.” The purpose was to highlight and promote what Goldthwaite has to offer in terms of living, lifestyle and business opportunities.  This marketing campaign is on-going.  While it is difficult to assess all the activities that may be driving our sale tax receipts, getting the word out about what Goldthwaite has to offer helps to attract potential investors and visitor interest to our area. The City has not lost any business utility accounts and during 2020 the City has added new business utility accounts and worked with others to expand or upgrade service to support business expansion.
“Based on the last ten years of sales tax data, we have seen a trend of year over year growth.  We like to say, Goldthwaite does not boom but it also does not bust from an economic activity perspective.  Our City tends to gradually build on prior year successes.  We can never accurately predict the future but we are trying to put in place programs and investments that will support a continued trend of managed growth,” stated City Manager Robert Lindsey.

For more information about this release please contact the City Manager, Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.
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